

The City of Lowell • Police Department
JFK Civic Center • 50 Arcand Drive • Lowell, MA 01852
P: 978-674-4500 • F: 978-0446-7202
www.Lowellma.gov

Barry Golner Interim Superintendent

Mark LeBlanc
Deputy Superintendent

Gregory C. Hudon Interim Deputy Superintendent

## **MEMORANDUM**

**TO**: Thomas A. Golden, Jr., City Manager

**FROM**: Barry Golner, Interim Superintendent

CC:

**DATE**: June 22, 2022

**SUBJECT**: **MOTION RESPONSE: 6/14/2022 – Councilor Robinson** – Require City Manager Have

Proper Department Look Into Potential Traffic Calming Measures At Cumberland And

Ludlum Streets, An Area That Cars Frequently Run The Existing Stop Sign.

The police department will begin proactive enforcement efforts by monitoring the stop sign on Cumberland Street at Ludlam Street. Specifically, officers assigned to our STEP program and traffic office will be tasked with this assignment. The District Response Officer assigned to the Alpha Sector is also being asked to conduct enforcement as well. The police department will have the traffic bureau monitor the activity and evaluate the issue after several weeks of enforcement.